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Comments: I strongly oppose the Forest service's decision to clear cut and commercially cut thousands of acres

of the Mount Baker Snoqualmie national Forest. These important timberlands support a diverse ecosystem, they

contain trees that are an important way to capture carbon as we continue to fight climate change globally, and

are a treasure to both local and national residents. Furthermore, this decision should not be allowed to go ahead

without a fully vetted environmental impact study. 


